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Stitching and 
Serving 

Sed justo. 

A network of needlecrafters  
ministering to families of the fallen 
Since 2006, volunteers have given 

9,488 handmade prayer shawls 

Prayer Shawls for 
Families of  

Servicemembers 

Thanks & Thoughts 
From a Brother in Massachusetts:  Thank you 
so much I truly appreciate this!  God bless! 

From a Wife in Texas:  Thank you. 

From a Mother in North Carolina:  Thank 
you so much for the Prayer Shawl. It is 
beautiful! This is a kindness that most people 
don't show others. I appreciate this Shawl more 
than you know. Thank you again.  

From Parents in Virginia: I have just come 
across the letter you sent to our family earlier 
this year. It is a kind service you offer.  We 
would love to receive a shawl in remembrance 
of George.  Thank you so much for contacting 
us. 

501(c)(3) Public Charity 

Since our last newsletter, prayer 
shawls have been shared with 

families of these servicemembers:  

CSM Richard 
Winkelman Jr 

SFC Octavious Lakes 

CPL Tristin Gibson 

SPC Gonzalo 
Martinez III 

2LT George O’Reilly 

Please keep these families                          
in your prayers 

---------------------------------------- 

Program Update 

The Casualty & Mortuary 
Affairs Operation Division 
has completed their program 
review.  They have requested 
that all participating 
organizations resubmit their 
application form and 
supporting information, and 
renew every October 1st.  Our 
application has been 
submitted. We’ll keep you 
posted… 


